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Subject Re: Request for Tasmania Pre-Election Commitment -

Harmonising Federal / State / Territory Legislation ICJUNC)GUE}&'
From Ivan Davis <ivan.davis.ajp@gmail.com>
To Miles Brennan <miles.brennan@arma.net.au>
Date 2021-04-22 14:37
Hello Miles,

After our brief chat I wanted to follow up with the following:

First of all, your proposals for fixing inconsistent regulations would be easy legislation to support. When I am
elected this will not appear high on my agenda but you will have my support.

Secondly, the Animal Justice Party is not a single issue party. As such we already have policies across a raft of
topics that are important to all Australians. When we don't have a specific policy our parliamentarians are guided
by our core values of kindness, equality, rationality, and non-violence.

I wish you every possible success with your campaign and when I am elected, please do contact me again.

Ivan Davis

Animal Justice Party Candidate for Derwent
0429 450 766

We will never regret striving for a kinder society.

On Thu, Apr 22, 2021 at 1:29 PM Miles Brennan <miles.brennan@arma.net.au> wrote:

Dear Animal Justice Party of Tasmania,

I'm following up to see if AJP Tas have had a chance to review our pre-election commitment request to help fix
modification legislation across all states and territories — each jurisdiction has varying levels of regulations,
which affects modified vehicle owners, and the aftermarket industry.

If you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me on my number below.

Kind regards,

Miles Brennan
President

Australian Recreational Motorists Association
P.O. Box 7451
Baulkham Hills NSW 2153

Email: miles.brennan@arma.net.au
Mobile: 0434 947 917
Website: https://www.arma.net.au
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